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Freedom Senior
MANAGEMENT

TO: All Sarasota Bay Iub Residents

FROM: Gail ChaseL/ Yot
DATE: August 25, 2021
RE: COVID Booster Clinic Rescheduled
SAVE THE DATE!

As we advised you Monday, August 23", we had worked with Walgreens to schedule a COVID-
19 Booster Clinic here at Sarasota Bay Club. We just learned today that Walgreens is unable to
do the clinic on September the 13", We have worked with the Hedges Health Smart Pharmacy,
the same pharmacy that does our flu vaccination, and they have agreed to do the COVID-19
Booster Clinic at Sarasota Bay Club on September 15th.

The Clinic will now be held Wednesday, September 15" from 11:00 a.m. to
3:00 p.m., in the Ringling Room.

This clinic will still be for residents only. This clinic will be for residents who have completed
their second Pfizer vaccination by January 13, 2021.

More specific details about consent forms, paperwork needed and scheduled appointment time for
your booster shot will be provided as soon as we have the information available. Thank you for
your patience.
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